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U.S. Secretary of State Rex Tillerson will participate in the International
Support Group (ISG) for Lebanon ministerial on Friday, December 8, 2017 in
Paris, France.

The Secretary’s participation in the ISG demonstrates the United States’
strong support for the sovereignty, stability, and independence of the
Republic of Lebanon and of its political institutions. Secretary Tillerson
will re-emphasize the United States’ continued commitment to the Lebanese
Armed Forces (LAF) and our partnership in the fight against terrorism. The
Secretary will also encourage the Lebanese government and other nations to
move more aggressively in limiting Hizballah’'s destabilizing activity in the
region, which will help make for a stronger, more stable Lebanon.

The Secretary will meet with Lebanese Prime Minister Saad Hariri and other
international leaders during the course of the ministerial.

Follow Secretary Tillerson’s travel via @StateDept on Twitter and go to the
Department’s Flickr account for the latest trip photos. Stay connected at
https://blogs.state.gov/engage, and keep track of all of the Secretary’s
travels at https://www.state.gov/secretary/2017travel/index.htm.
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